air pollution control district

Opcd SANTA BARBARA COUNTY

MEMORANDUM
DATE: March 18, 2020
TO: Air Pollution Control District Board
FROM: Aeron Arlin Genet, Air Pollution Control Offic
SUBJECT: Board Meeting Agenda Discussion Item H-1: Particulate Matter and Public Health

It has come to our attention that due to the mandatory shelter-in-place requirement, in the Bay
Area, resulting from the COVID-19 pandemic, Dr. Phil Martien will not be able to travel to Santa
Barbara for the presentation on Particulate Matter and Public Health. Rather than conducting
this presentation remotely, | am requesting to withdraw this item from our agenda and to
reschedule it for a future Board meeting.

Aeron Arlin Genet, Air Pollution Control Officer

805.961.8800 | 260 N. San Antonio Rd., Ste. A | Santa Barbara, CA93110 | ourairorg | @OurAirSBC



